

Dear CECFC Families,

Thank you so much for your patience as we work with transportation to get our bus service running as smoothly as possible. This is a new program, and we know we have areas for improvement, so we appreciate your understanding as we work to better serve our students. I wanted to provide an update today on some of the supports we have put in place to help the bus process run as smoothly as possible:

- **Bus App:** We have an app called MyView that allows parents/guardians to track when their student gets on the bus, where the bus is, and provides notifications on potential delays. Please download this app to your phone as it will be an important part of how we communicate with parents regarding transportation.
  - o MyView<sup>™</sup> App Store Download
  - o MyView™ Google Play Download
  - o MyView™ Parent Flyer & Access Code
  - o MyView™ Parent Flyer & Access Code (Español)
  - o <u>MyView™ User Guide</u>
- **Infinite Campus:** Bus pickup and drop off times are updated in Infinite Campus, please check your portal using these instructions to confirm your pickup and drop off times.
- **Southern Route:** Any waitlisted students for the southern route that goes down to Loveland all have a spot on the bus now! Please check Infinite Campus to see the specifics for your student.
- **Northern Route:** We are still looking for a bus driver for the northern route and will notify families once we have that route running. We encourage families that need help with transportation to sign up for our carpooling program which can be found at <a href="mailto:cecfc.carpooltoschool.com">cecfc.carpooltoschool.com</a> using the *Sign Up Here* option. If you or anyone you know is interested in driving the bus please see the job posting here.
- Communication: Communication about busses arriving late, routes being cancelled, or any other emergency notifications will be provided through the MyView app as well as through text messages sent to both primary and secondary contacts listed in Infinite Campus. While text messages will continue to be sent, we encourage all our families to download the MyView app as this will be the best way to keep track of where the bus is at and be notified quickly of any changes.

Again, thank you so much for your understanding and patience as we work through the kinks of providing bussing to our families.

Thanks,

Collin Turbert



Collin Turbert • Head of School
COLORADO EARLY COLLEGES FORT COLLINS
4424 Innovation Dr. • Fort Collins, CO 80525
970-377-0044 ext. 10112
collin.turbert@coloradoearlycolleges.org
fortcollins.coloradoearlycolleges.org